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July 1, 2011 
 
        
  
Gregory Sutton and Megan Gordon 
785 Cook Avenue E 
St. Paul, MN 55106 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 785 Cook Avenue 
 File ID #: VO 11-33 
 
Dear Mr. Sutton & Ms. Gordon: 

 
This is to confirm that on June 28, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny the 
appeal and grant an extension until July 15, 2011 for you and your family to find new 
housing or to have the power restored.  At the same time, you and your family are not 
allowed to run generators or extension cords.  If Inspector Smith or the Watch 
Commander for the Eastern District Police finds out that you are running generators or 
extensions, you will need to vacate the premise within 24 hours.   

 
Please note that this matter will be on the Agenda for City Council on Wednesday, July 
6, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   
  
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 

cc: Ed Smith (email) 
 Steve Magner (email) 
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